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From: Jerot Pearson <jerot.pearson@pkmreng.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 8:34 AM 
To: clerk <clerk@miamicountyks.org> 
Subject: public response letter 
 

**This email originated from outside of County of Miami** 
Please include this letter in the pool of responses to the petition for Golden.  Thanks. 
  
 
Jerot Pearson 
913.226.6447  
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